




CONFESSIONS 

By appointment only for now. Please contact the 
parish office to book an appointment. 
 

UPDATE  ON  NEWSLETTERS 

During the pandemic I have tried to keep in touch 
weekly with our elder parishioners via weekly 
newsletters and a personal letter. The weekly 
delivery was made each week by the Catenians and 
as we come to lifting of restrictions I would like to 
thank them for their commitment to this. It was a 
great thing they did for us and the deliveries will 
come to an end on June 21st. Once the newsletters 
are printed again we all might consider taking a 
copy to an elderly neighbour who might 
appreciate that gesture.   Fr Jamie 

SPIRITUAL  COMMUNION  PRAYER:    

My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most 
Blessed Sacrament. I love You above all things, and I 
desire to receive You into my soul. Since I cannot 
today receive You sacramentally, come at least 
spiritually into my heart. I embrace You as if You 
were already there, and unite myself wholly to You. 
Never permit me to be separated from You. Amen. 

PRIVATE PRAYER 

We are blessed that the church can be open for private 
prayer, on the following days and times: 
 Tuesdays:  12pm to 1pm 
 Fridays:  12pm to 1pm 

MASS  BOOKINGS: 

On Monday 7th June  you can book for Masses from 
Sunday 13th June to Saturday 19th June.  

PLEASE remember to give as many dates and times 
when you could attend, and book on the Monday – 
otherwise you may be disappointed. Also be clear on 
the number of people you are booking for and let us 
know if you would like to attend more than one Mass 
during the week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Our Lady & St Edmund of Abingdon 
1 Radley Rd, Abingdon on Thames, Oxon, OX14 3PL 

We are a LiveSimply parish aiming to live Simply, Sustainably and in Solidarity with the Poor 
 
Parish Priest:  Fr. Jamie McGrath    Tel: 01235 520375 
Parish Secretary: Lisa Paterson   Tel: 01235 520375 
Office Hours: 10.30am-12.30pm Tuesday to Friday 
Office Email: abingdon@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 

We live stream all services 

Safeguarding Team: Tel. 07572 935 230 
Visits at JR Hospital: Priest/Chaplain 01865 221732 
Visits and Help: Society of Vincent de Paul Group, contact via Parish Office  
Parish Website:      www.ourladyandstedmund.org.uk 
Primary School:                   St. Edmund’s School, Radley Road, Abingdon, OX14 3PP Tel 521558 
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10th Week of Ordinary Time (Year B) 

Attendance through booking system only, but also 
available on our live stream 

Sunday 6 June CORPUS CHRISTI 

10.15am Mass                  (Mary Angela Evans,  RIP) 

2.00pm Mass in Polish 

6.30pm Mass  (Eleanor Mary Wells - In  
    Thanksgiving) 

 

Monday 7 June     
9am Mass                   (Katy Bennington,  RIP)  

 

Tuesday 8 June      

NO Mass    See: www.ourladyandstedmund.org.uk/english-
martyrs-vale-of-white-horse for other masses  
 

Wednesday 9 June      
7pm Mass   (Ann Murphy,  RIP) 
 

Thursday 10 June         The Most Sacred Heart of 
   Jesus 

9.30am Mass    (Mr Doran,  RIP) 

  

Friday 11 June   

7pm Mass                 (Trevor Cowlett,  RIP) 
 

Saturday 12 June The Immaculate Heart of 
   Mary 

12pm Mass    (Special intention) 



CORPUS  CHRISTI 

This Sunday we celebrate the feast of Corpus Christi, 
also called the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ. It is a festival of the Roman Catholic 
Church in honour of the real presence of the body of 
Jesus Christ in the Eucharist. The fact that the Church 
celebrates the solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ makes good sense, given the Eucharist’s 
centrality in the life of the Church, neatly described by 
the Catechism of the Catholic Church as the “sum and 
summary of our faith” (No. 1327). 

PRAYER  FOR  CORPUS  CHRISTI 

Oh Lord Jesus Christ, we come before You today. 

We thank You for the gift of Your Holy Body and Blood 
through which we get strengthened body, soul and 

mind. 

We solemnly pledge that we will offer You our 
undivided love and also service to our brothers and 

sisters as it is Your Holy will. 

We pray this in the Name of the Father, and the Son and 
the Holy Spirit. 

Amen. 

YEAR  OF  THE  EUCHARIST 

A reminder that in our Diocese of Portsmouth, we begin 
a Year of the Eucharist starting on the Feast of Corpus 
Christi, 6th June 2021. Bishop Philip is inviting 
everyone in the Diocese to undertake by God’s grace a 
period of intense, spiritual renewal. The purpose 
ultimately is to help us realise our diocesan ambition of 
Bringing People Closer to Jesus Christ through His 
Church. The Year of the Eucharist will be a unique 
opportunity for the Diocese as a whole to rekindle our 
love for Jesus Christ really and truly present and active 
in the Holy Eucharist. 

WE  PRAY  FOR  

The repose of the soul of Pam Pennington. 

SUMMER  CAMP 

The Fanning the Flame summer camp for Catholics 
aged 12 to 18 will be held this year in Kintbury from 
16th to 20th August. You can find out more at: 
www.fanningtheflame.co.uk  and you can access the 
booking page by using the link on the News page of our 
website. The theme this year will be HEROES FOR GOD. 
Further details can be found on the special website: 
https://www.fanningtheflame.co.uk/ where you will 
find booking forms and all you need to know about 
what is involved. Places are limited to 60 this year so 
book in as soon as possible. 

THANKS  FROM  CAFOD 

Thanks to your support, CAFOD has been helping 
communities around the world cope with the 
pandemic. Just in Zambia, in the past year, our reports 
show we’ve been able to reach 1,234,200 people with 
messages on COVID-19, provide 13,312 people with 
access to safe water, train 392 frontline health workers 
from Zambia’s 11 dioceses on how to prepare and 
respond to COVID-19 in their local communities and 
donate over 1000 handwashing hygiene stations in 
communities to support handwashing measures. Thank 
you for standing alongside people in Zambia and for 
supporting people in more than 30 other countries 
worldwide.  

Jo Lewry, Community Participation Coordinator 
CAFOD Portsmouth 

Friday 11th June is the solemnity of the Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus, and this is followed on Saturday 12th 
June by the memorial of the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 


